
.

MEMORIAL
MEDICAL
CENTE~

Office of the President{
February 22, 1984

2606 Hospital Blvd.
P.O. Box 5280 Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
Corpus Christi, 1315 Bright

Texas Corpus Christi, TX 78405
78405

512/881-4000 Dear Dr. Hector:

WHEELER B. LIPS I certainly was pleased that the President of the United
President States awarded you the highest civilian honor that can be

given to a citizen. Your selection to receive the Presi-
KI RBY BARKER JR., M.D. dential Medal of Freedom reflects the great work that you

Chief of Staff have done for so many, many years. You took the challenge
at a time in American history when it was possible to achieve

Board of Managers objectives only through perserverance and total commitment
ALVINO C. CAMPOS to freedom for all.

Chairman

RICHARD J. HATCH It is with great pride that I work with you as a leader and
Chairman, Pro-Tem a friend, whose compassion for the sick and injured is un-

ROBERT L. FORDTRAN, M.D. paralleled, and whose personal relationships with others
XICO P. GARCIA, M.D. makes this a better world for all of us.

GEORGE PETERS
My faith is confirmed that good works are recognized and youOSCAR H. REYNA
deserve this national recognition and honor. As an American,

WELDON A. RIPPY I am pleased to share in the knowledge that this special tribute
to a very special man is finally being accomplished by the Pres-
ident of the United States.

May God Bless You and protect you and your family as you have
protected and defended others during your illustrious career
of serving others.

Sincerely, your friend,
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